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A session on Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) was arranged by SM.E.F.’s Brick School of 
architecture for faculty and fourth year students of architecture. Dr. Vasudha Gokhale was 
invited for a presentation. She gave a detailed presentation on copyrights, patents, many 
other important aspects of IPR. 
DR. VASUDHA ASHUTOSH GOKHALE is Professor in BNCA, Pune. She has done Bachelor's / 
UG: University of Bhopal in 1989, and Masters/ PG from M Arch, university of Roorkee-1991, 
and then Ph.D. from Indian Institute of Technology Roorkee-2002 
After perusing Doctoral degree from IIT Roorkee, she is in research in the areas of Disaster 
Management particularly in “Earthquake Resistant Architecture” and “Sustainable 
Architecture”. She is a panel member of a number of national international academic bodies. 
She was invited as Guest professor in University of Melbourne Australia and Victoria 
University of Wellington New Zealand in year 2006 and 2007. She is associated with IIT 
Kanpur, and CEPT Ahmadabad. Gold Medallist at B.Arch. from MACT Bhopal, and M. Arch 
from University of Roorkee, she has been awarded with Best teacher Award by MASA in 2008, 
Award for Excellent Contribution in Academics By IIA Pune Chapter in 2008-9, Best Teacher 
Award of University of Pune 2009 and “Maharshi Karve Award for Excellence” recently. She is 
a member of Board of Studies “University of Pune”, Shivaji University Kolhapur and Ex 
member University of Mumbai, S.T. University of Nagpur”, Centre for Environment and 
Planning Technology (CEPT), Ahmedabad. She has more than 115 published research papers 
on her account, currently she is Professor &Head PhD Research Centre under SPPU at B.N. 
College of Architecture Pune. 
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Ref: BSA/Admin/GST/2019-20/1218. 

Date: 10 January, 2020 

To, 

Dr.  Vasudha Gokhale. 

Pune 

 

Sub: Letter of Appreciation for conducting a seminar on ‘Intellectual Property Rights’  

Dear Ma’am, 

Thank you for sharing your knowledge and conducting a seminar on ‘Intellectual Property 

Rights’ for all the faculties and students at SMEF’S Brick School of Architecture, Pune. 

Your inputs would be very helpful in relating IPR concepts in architectural research and 

practice.  

We look up to resource person like you to enhance thought provoking sessions like these. I 

hope we can look at you for further help in our endeavors as the need arises. 

Thanking you again & Regards, 

 

       

Dr. Poorva Keskar 

Principal In Charge. 

 


